
 
         
May 2, 2015 
 
Dear Dmitry Egorov, 

  

Congratulations!  This is an official notification that you have successfully passed the 
Fundamentals Examination (FE) that you recently undertook.  As you probably know, the 
successful completion of the FE does not result in any TOCICO certification, but this exam must 
be passed prior to taking any of the application examinations.  Thus, you are on your way toward 
attaining your certification goal.  Also, you should be receiving a TOCICO Certificate of 
Completion for successfully completing the FE in the near future. 
  
I hope you are planning to sit for one or more of the TOCICO application examinations in the 
near future.  You are now eligible to take any of them including: Supply Chain Logistics, Project 
Management, Finance and Measurement, and Thinking Processes.  You also need to know that 
upon the successful completion of any application exam, you must sign the TOCICO standard 
code of ethics statement to become certified.   
  
Again, congratulations on passing the Fundamentals Examination, I look forward to seeing your 
name listed on our website (if you are a member in good standing).  Please review our website 
[www.tocico.org] to learn more about us.  If you have any questions please direct them through 
the website and the appropriate person will respond to you.   
 
Regards, 
 

  
Rocco Surace 
TOCICO Chairman of the Board 


